Kure Beach Parks and Rec. Meeting
July 10, 2012

Attending: Gabby Krause, Paula Withrow,Ken Withrow, Craig Bloszinsky,
Thomas Bartdotta, and Mayor Dean Lambeth

Reports:

Paula Withrow presented a review of the trips contracted and proposed ideas
for a spring trip. Craig Blozinsky offered a suggestion to go to the Dismal
Swamp Cruise as a trip. Paula asked Craig,as soon as possible, to get the
details to Thomas and to also call Paula. Thomas is to prepare info for the
Charleston and Montichello for a meeting to be set with town people to get
input regarding their interest of the trip destinations. Meeting to be set soon.

Craig asked about license sales. Gabby said it was postponed until opening
of park.

Thomas reported he met with the Community Center Committee . They
reported that they would be willing to relinquish the job of booking the
Community Center if we get a part time P&R person, That person will do
this. Thomas stated the Community Center Committee wants to attend the
Beautification meeting to discuss their interest in getting a sign. Thomas
suggested the P&R Committee offer to help Aug.3 with the Community
Center Committee Barbeque.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 P.M.



